
T h e  A f f o r d a b l e
C o n n e c t i v i t y  P r o g r a m

The FCC has announced without
additional funding from

congress the program will not
be accepting any applicants

after February 7, 2024. 

If you are currently receiving
this benefit it will continue

until funds run out. Projected
in April 2024.

Any questions please call ACP
business office 1-877-384-2575


